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WEWO Schrauben - Befestigungsteile GmbH - Postfach 13 64 - 47630 Straelen

To the partners

of WEWO Schrauben-Befestigungsteile GmbH

Our Message from Your sign Our sign Date
REACh 3/29/2022

Request of information on substances of very high concern (SVHC) in your articles according to
Regulation (EC) No 1907/2006 (REACH)

Dear Sir or Madam

the REACH Regulation rules the registration, evaluation, approval and restriction of chemical substances
within the member states of the European Union and applies to manufacturers and importers of such
substances.

Due to this regulation WEWO is obliged to inform its customers, if supplied articles contain substances of
very high concern (SVHC) with a percentage by weight of more than 0.1.

All substances identified as SVHC are listed in the Candidate List of the European Chemicals Agency
(http://www.echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table).

We kindly ask you to inform us, if your products contain SVHC (please indicate product, SVHC and its
percentage by weight) or to confirm the absence of SVHC.

Please send your answer by e-mail to: gm@wewo.de

Thank you for your cooperation.
Yours faithfully

WEWO Schrauben-Befestigungsteile GmbH
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Sven Liebig Lars Budinge

Quality Management Head of Purchase Dept.
WEWO Schrauben-Befestigungsteile GmbH Tel: +49(0)2834/91320 Amtsgericht Kleve [ Manape
An der Oelmiihle 13 Fax: +49 (0) 2834 /913250 HRB-Nr. 3766 A 190 saar 15
D-47638 Straelen E-Mail: info@wewo.de UstIdNr: DE 119 946 537 TOVAnsitara

Geschiftsfithrer: Philipp Weber Internet: www.wewo.de St-Nr: 1135742 0444 i roioernes



